
Happy October!  Fall is definitely in the air - jackets in the morning and not needed in the 

afternoon.  Please check the lost and found as we have jackets, caps, hats, and many water bottles 

waiting to be claimed. 

Next Week - 6th graders go to Outdoor Education Lab School at Windy Peak.  Staff members will be 

joining them throughout the week.  We will deliver mail if dropped off in the office. 

Thursday, October 10th, Accountability meeting in the Library, 6:30 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.  Please join us to 
engage in school-related conversations. 
    Agenda:   

 Welcome/ Intro  (Co-Chairs) 
 Appreciations/ Celebrations (Pam) 
 Updates and Information 

School-wide CMAS and Survey data 
Digital Literacy Resources 

 Action Items (Co-Chairs and Pam) 
              -Conduct Code Items:   
                    Safety - Parking, Playground 
                                   Training/vetting volunteers and program leaders 
 
Friday, October 11th, Dennison Eagle Community (DEC)/PTA meeting in the cafeteria, 8:45 a.m. – 9:45 
a.m.  Please plan to attend this meeting to find out the many great opportunities for you to get involved 
to support our students, staff, and community.  There are some key positions that still need volunteers 
so we can continue to support the success of our school.  This is also a chance to meet other 
parents/guardians. 
 
REFLECTIONS - Entries due Monday, October 7th.  Please review guidelines on our website.   

Thank you, Dennison Eagle Community (DEC)/PTA for sponsoring this great opportunity every year! 

REMINDERS:  
The Dennison website is the place to go for current information, dates, and opportunities. 

 

Fall Parent Teacher Conferences are approaching - involve your children in conversations about their 
daily school experiences so you can share celebrations with the teachers. 
 
Thank you, for your ongoing work as partners in your children’s success.  Have a wonderful weekend. 
 
Pam 


